
From: Frank Muncy
To: Sam Owen
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 12:33:56 PM

Please DO NOT take any action that would reduce electrical power, drinking water and access to recreation to tene
of thousands of residents in South Central Alaska. We should be expanding these recources .
Thank You.
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